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= SUT ity Council Bill #08-0090

The Honorable President and e May 2, 2008

Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Karen Randle

The purpose of City Council Bill 08-0090 is to set the annual salaries of the City Solicitor and the
Director of Public Works and provide a special effective date. The salary of the City Solicitor will
increase $4,000 from $156,000 to $160,000, a 2.6% increase. The salary of the Director of Public
Works will increase $12,900 from $142,100 to $155,000, an increase of 9.1%.

The Department of Finance would ask that the proposed ordinance be amended to make the salary

of the Director of Public Works be effective March 31, 2008, which was the starting date of the
new Director.

The Department of Finance recommends favorable consideration of City Council Bill 08-0090 as
amended

CC: Edward J. Gallagher
Angela Gibson
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